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From: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 12:15 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: draft ROCON year-round ops. section


Attachments: Upper Sacramento (year-round ops.).docx


Hi Cathy, Garwin,


Attached is my draft section on the year-round operations discussion for the Upper Sacramento/Shasta Division


(rather than sending whole document).


Evan


--
Evan Bing Sawyer,

Natural Resource Management Specialist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3656

Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

